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ELECTION OF PPN REPRESENTATIVES TO 

IEC – Independent Evaluation Committee: 1 Seat, 3 Candidates 

ELECTED CANDIDATE 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Sharon 

Boles 

 
 
 

Nominated by Ballygawley Community Park who state: 
“Sharon has been involved in the Community and Voluntary Sector for the last 
30 years. She is currently the manager of Sligo County Childcare Committee 
and mandated with the rollout of numerous programmes and trainings in the 
childcare settings across Sligo. Sharon has previous experience working with 
Leader Programmes and was previously a member of the LCDC”. 

   

 Substitutes for the Position   
 

 

 
 

Joe 

Corcoran 

Substitute 1 

 
Nominated by Connacht Motor Club who state: 
“Joe was recently awarded Volunteer of the year and this was a recognition of 
his commitment to our club and sport but also to the wider community due to 
the many Organisations he is involved with in making Sligo a better place to 
live. We nominate Joe for this important position as he has gained a vast 
wealth of experience resulting from the large number of events he has helped 
organise”. 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Karen 
Clancy 

Substitute 2 
 
Nominated by Branching Out who state: 
“Karen Clancy, a native of Clonmel, has lived in Sligo for over 30 years and raised 
her family here. She was active for a number of years with community 
organisations in Sligo such as the Community Games, Northside Resource Centre, 
St. Michael’s Family Life Centre and St. Joseph’s Parish Council and an active 
member of the Shelly Writers Group. She works full-time in finance and we 
believe she is well qualified to be a member of the Independent Evaluation 
Committee and help to assess and evaluate applications under the LEADER Rural 
Development Programme. She is not a member of any political party. She is 
committed to the development and betterment of our community at a grassroots 
level. Karen is a strong believer in supporting good corporate governance and 
open and full transparency in the use of public monies. We believe that Karen is 
an independent person of integrity and an excellent candidate for this position”. 

 


